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	Presenter
	Topic
	Comments

	Thursday May 17, 2012

	Welcome
	
	

	Dr. Oleg Kuskov
	Sleep disorders in Children
	Dr. Oleg Kuskov presented on child sleep disorders and coping methods for parents with PowerPoint presentation. 

	All
	Wrap up/ adjourn
	

	Friday May 18, 2012

	All
	Breakfast/Networking
	

	All
	
	Welcome/ Introductions

	Dr. Paul McPherson
	Child Abuse medical view
	Dr. Paul McPherson presented on the child abuse issues in Idaho, including discrepancies in the data to reality supported with a PowerPoint presentation.

	Cathie Johnson
	Color Me Healthy
I am Moving I am Learning
Let’s Move Childcare
	Cathie Johnson covered the programs for the committee chairs. She presented the PowerPoint presentations and website for Color Me Healthy. The group did activities from IMIL. Cathie went through the Let’s Move! PowerPoint and announced the award for Idaho for exceptional work to promote young children's health and prevent childhood obesity.  

	All
	Group nutrition sound off
	The group shared ways that every group is working to promote healthy activities and nutrition and obesity prevention for children and families. 

	All
	Break
	

	Carolee Eslinger
	Infant Early Childhood Mental Health
	Carolee Eslinger offered an update on Infant and Child Mental Health, and AIM Early Idaho, promoting a professional endorsement system. Membership organization, anyone can join and get regular email updates, trainings available. Update on Early Years Conference happening in November 2012.

	Lauren Necochea 
	Reading by 3rd grade
	Lauren Necochea presented on Idaho Kids Count’s studies for reading proficiency by 3rd grade. Policy areas: High Quality Instruction. 2.  Access to quality early education 3. Avoid summer learning loss. 4. Preventing chronic absenteeism. Passed out Reading Matters: Read to Learn, Read to Earn http://idahokidscount.org/downloads/library/downloads/primary_research/ReadingMattersReport_2011.pdf 
and Third Grade Reading: Why Reading at Grade Level Matters http://idahokidscount.org/downloads/library/downloads/primary_research/Reading2011.pdf 
Asked committee chairs to fill out a survey about Third Grade Reading Initiative.

	All
	Working Lunch
	

	Dr. Dan Watt
	Children’s Oral Health
	Dr. Dan Watt provided a presentation on oral disease and how it is developed in children with PowerPoint. 

	Roger Sherman
	Strengthening Families 
	Roger Sherman presented on Strengthening Families, Framing,
 5 Protective Factors
 1. Parents can “bounce back”
 2. Parents need friends
 3. Parents know how children grow
 4. Parents know where to turn for help
 5. Children learn to talk about and handle feelings.

	 ALL
	Regional Ideas for Action
	Group activity to develop regional ideas for implementation group did wall graffiti and answered questions: 1. What can your RECC do to increase activity and reduce obesity? 2.  What can your RECC do about oral health? 3. What can your RECC do to increase the number of babies, birth – 12 months, enrolled in developmental milestones? 4. What can your RECC do to build capacity around infant toddler care? 

	Rebecca Fadness
	Children’s Redesign
	Rebecca Fadness began with a description of redesign, handed out supporting documents and report to legislature. Discussed the program and how the progress of the program is monitored. Discussed the educational requirements associated with the professionals that is needed to be in compliance.

	TBD
	ITP reorganization 
	Mary Jones discussed the ITP reorganization as shown in the talking points. Announced the hub supervisors and any remaining vacancies. 

	All
	Break/activity
	

	Laura DeBoer
	Home Visiting 
	Laura DeBoer offered an update on the progress of the Home Visiting program, provided the different models and the organizations that are providing them. Discussed the implementation timeline from March 2012 through June 2012 and April 2014

	All
	Election for new regional representative
	Congratulations Lorisa Wellock, nominated by Yvette Wyatt

	All
	Wrap Up/Adjourn
	Thank you Cathie, for serving as the Regional Representative to the Early Childhood Coordinating Council
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